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Please join us in  

Thanking the following business  

For sponsoring our annual  

Commit To Get Fit Fun 5K Run/Walk. 
 

 
Advanced Integrative Medicine  Backyard Green House  

 

Black Dog Bar & Grill  The Bridge Tavern     Beadazzling by Lindsay 

   

CRMC   Crosby -Ironton Floral  Crosby Eye Clinic 

 

Cuyuna Country Auto  Cycle Path & Paddle  Dairy Queen 

 

Deerwood Bank Deerwood Motel Evergreen Up North 

 

Fuller Chiropractic  Gift’s Galore  Hazelwood Corporation 

 

  Heartland Kitchen  Holiday Gas Station Stores 

 

  Jamie Koop Insurance  Jerome D. Poland, MD 

 

Louie’s Bucket of Bones  MARC   Maucieri’s   

 

Mid MN Federal Credit Union  Northwoods Floral & Gifts   

 

North Country Café   Papa John’s Pizza  

 

Road ID Ruttger’s Bay Lake Lodge  Stenerson Lumber 

 

Subway The Office Shop  Wells Fargo Bank, N.A.  

 

The Wolf hound  Ya Betcha Bar & Grill 
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The mission of the Hallett Center 

of Crosby is to enrich the lives of 

the people we serve by promoting 

health, wellness and recreational 

opportunities. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Swim Lesson on Tuesday and Thursday 

Evenings Continue throughout the summer until 

August 16th the Pools will be unavailable 

Those evenings from 4-8pm. 

 

Session II swim lessons have some spots available,  

Those classes start June 12th! 

 

Session III swim lesson sign up day is June 21st! 

 

Kidz Kamp has started the kids go into the 

 pool each afternoon from approximately 1-3pm. 

 

Kidz Recreational T-Ball & Baseball 

Ages 5-9 

Starts June 11th – August 1st  

Every Monday and Wednesday 

Registrations are still being taken 

 

 

Pre-register for the 
Commit to Get Fit 

5-K RUN/Walk before 
June 9th and save $5! 

Many door prizes after the race from our amazing sponsors! 

 

 

 

 

 

While you are exercising… 

 

Enjoy watching the 

flowers and vegetable’s 

Grow in the community 

Gardens! 
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To the following members who have reached a major mile stone in the various incentive programs! What 

incentive program are you in? Ask the front desk staff for details on these free incentive programs.  

 

 

 

Tour de Exerceo Bike Club

  

        

1,000 Miles…John Zender, Dr. Peggy Rutman and Dick Gunter 

2,000 Miles…Pat Trask and Ed Vukelich 

4,000 Miles…Rod Ogard 

 

Hot To Trot 
500 Miles…Jackie Nornes, Julie Berg, Susan Cebelinski, Theresa Lashyro, Shellie Wynn, Barb Anderson, 

Craig Lubovich and Crystal Nichols 

1,000 Miles…Gloria Bordwell, Doug Bergsnev, Melva Panitzke, Virgel Panitzke, Brandon Turk, Becky 

Nordeen and Krista Bordwell 

2,000 Miles…Henrietta Pribly, Amy Turk, Barb Hoeft, Eric Steuck and Deb Steuck 

 

Strider  

500 Miles…Kathy Novak, Lisa Miller, Shelly Skeim and Nicole Evans 

1,000 Miles…Mike Domin and Cindy Lent 

2,000 Miles…Kris Kolstad 

 

Splish Splash Swim 

100 Miles…Joanna Pierce, Jim Rude, Paul St.Onge, Barb Williamson, Carol Engerbrit, Dr. Peggy Rutman, 

Tom Considine, Jow Simons, Sandy Arcand Dr. Monica Goodwin and Dr. David Goodwin 

500 Miles…Art Marcy, Vern Schroeder, Gloria Schroeder, Jenny Smith, Mike Bender, Marilyn Amundson 

and Marilyn Backstrom. 

1,000 Miles…Jill Olson, Dan Leighton, John Zender, Dr. Joselito Burgos and Bonnie Kossman 
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Hallett Center of Crosby 
470 8th St NE 

Crosby, MN  56447 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to all members of the Hallett Community Center Foundation Board, sponsors and 

participants of the Annual Wine and hors d’oeuvers Tasting Event, held May 21st 2012. Over $2,600.00 was 

raised this year; all proceeds go to the Hallett Community Center Foundation and funding the Improvements 

for the Hallett Center. This year the event was hosted by Maucieri’s, the hors d’oeuvers were excellent, 

attendance was great and the camaraderie was awesome. Bar Stock Liquors donated the wine. Without 

these wonderful sponsors this event would not be possible. 

 Some of the items on our Wish List Includes… 

Swim Suit Extractor, Air Conditioning for the Aerobic Room, Spin Bikes for Spin Classes and  

Women’s locker Room Flooring! 

mslepica@hallettcenter.com 

www.hallettcenter.com 

Promoting health, 
wellness and recreational 
opportunities. 

 
 
I’d like to respond to a few of the suggestions and complaints that we’ve received and 
will continue to inform you of these in future newsletters: 

 The locker rooms need to be cleaned better and more frequently. We have 
recently identified additional revenue to cover the wages for an afternoon 
custodian. One of the challenges we’ve faced is how to maintain the locker 
rooms from 5:00 a.m. until evening. We anticipate that our evening members 
will see a vast improvement. 

 It seems to take a long time to repair fitness equipment. We have started to 
build an inventory of some of the parts that we have needed to replace with 
the expectation that we will be able to move quicker on repairs without 
needing to wait for the part to be ordered and shipped. 

 It seems as though the hockey clientele have priority over members. We 
value all of our stakeholders, and our loyal members receive our highest 
priorities. The business we conduct in the ice arena is profitable and 
absolutely necessary to support other areas of our operation. 

 Can you put the paper towels back in the public washrooms? The decision 
was made to replace the paper towels with air dryers in the wash rooms for a 
number of reasons, including conservation of paper, reduction of costs, and 
cleanliness. On busy hockey weekends, we’ll host over a thousand players 
and spectators, and along with our other special events, the washrooms are 
in constant use, so these savings are substantial. There are no current plans 
to bring back the paper towels.  As you may have noticed, we have continued 
to provide paper towels to our members in the locker rooms. 

 
Thank You, Maurice Slepica, General Manager 
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